
Incorporation report by: Committee Chair and Committee. 
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Hello all, 

Our National Inc. Committee and I have been remarkably busy since our 
last report. 

• We have updated the petition Packet, as well as The Startup kit.  
•  Updated section 2 of our National Policies and Procedures.  
• You will not find that the links for the petition and startup kit are not on 

our avva.org website. Please go to section 2 and review the steps to 
incorporate for States, Chapters, and Independent Chapters. 

• Our committee is holding online meetings, and conference calls and 
working together as a team so that everyone will have the correct 
knowledge about incorporating your States and Chapters. Our goal is 
your success! 

Great News! 

• Welcome to our two newest chapters who have completed their 
Incorporation Process. 

• Chapter 77, Of New York. President, Lori Paton 
• Chapter 1015 of Tennessee. President Roxanne Smith 

There was A special presentation for both chapters to receive their 
Charters and their AVVA flag. 

I have received two request to incorporate recently. 

• Chapter 165, of Washington State, Steven. 
• Chapter 391, of California, Shirley. 

We are looking forward to guiding you through the Incorporation process. 

• A special Thanks you to our Incorporation Committee for an 
outstanding Job! 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bobbie Morris,  

Incorporation Committee Chair 


